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As a chronic illness patient i support this bill. It would ease the burden and stress for 

patients and providers by eliminating the need for redundant prior authorization. This 

would eliminate time wasted waiting for such authorization. In some cases this would 

mean less suffering, quicker diagnosis or treatment.  


